
COUNCIL – 28 OCTOBER 2015 
 
NOTICE OF MOTION 
 
 
The meetings of East Herts District Council should be conducted in 
a manner equally welcoming to all attendees, regardless of their 
individual religious beliefs or lack of belief.  Religious worship 
should therefore play no part in the formal or informal business of 
council meetings, on council premises. 

 
 
Proposed by Councillor A McNeece 
Seconded by Councillor P Phillips 
 


